
School Closures

Consistent with the Governor's order yesterday, Early Childhood
classes and West Central School of the Franklin County Board of
Developmental Disabilities will be cancelled from Tuesday, March 17,
2020 through Friday, April 3, 2020 due to the Coronavirus outbreak.
Classes are expected to resume on Monday, April 6, 2020.

All offices of the Board will be open during this time and some staff will
be working remotely in our efforts to limit person to person spread of
the virus. Thanks for your cooperation as we all work through this
unprecedented time.
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